Burgess Smith

From:

Sent:

Wednesday, November 18, 2015 11:35 AM

To:

Burgess Smith

Subject:

Re: closing

Hi Burgess,

We are meeting Gary and Carolyn at 9am on Friday to drop off our trailer. They said we could leave it there instead of driving it in town. I guess we could have a walk thru with them at that time if they want to do so. I believe that Gary wants to meet Troy and go over a few things with him. So... more than likely we will be going in the house.

Yes, Troy and I do know where Larry's office is located. We just cannot remember where we can park, if there is nothing along the road. I believe that last time we parked behind his office somewhere. I know the municipal lot is at 4th, but it also fills up pretty quickly.

I spoke with Cheryl and the check will be ready for us to pick up on Friday at the bank. I also told her to keep us in mind for hiking. Troy and I would love to join you guys sometime when you are hiking in the area.

Thank you so much for all you have done. Another satisfied customer for your business. Well done:)

Happy Thanksgiving!!

Pam

MIGRIN Wanted to Get you know We preciated from time & wark in the sell of our Ground. We Well-if beked be glad Thanks li Jain Jama Mary Speek

Just Wanted to Wish you and your families a very Marry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Dalso would like to thank you both for all you did to help me sell the house. It was a heigh brinder off my shoulders.

Thanks again,

Dard Thomas

Burgess,

Enclosed Is A CHECK FOR

706.00, An adjustment to the

See on SETTLE MENT SHEET.

THANK YOU FOR ALL THE

EFFERIS OF SELLING THE

CABEN. Que Boans

Just Wanted to Wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a Dappy New Year.

I also would like to thank you both for all you did to help me sell the house It was a heigh brinder off my shoulders.

I hanks again, Dard Thoma

Burgess,

Enclosed Is A CHECK FOR

706.00, An adjustment to the

fee on SETTLE MENT SHEET.

THANK YOU FOR ALL THE

EFFERT'S OF SELLENG THE

CABEN. Quantity Source